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2021 GRADD Board of Directors Officers Announced

During its December 9, 2020, meeting, the GRADD Board of Directors announced its
officers for 2021. Judge/Executive Brad Schneider, incoming Chairman said “it is an
honor to be named GRADD chairman and help lead an organization that does so much
to improve the quality of life and economic vitality of northwest Kentucky. | look forward
to working with my fellow board members and the team at GRADD, to continue its
legacy of community betterment and assistance for city and county governments.”

The Honorable Brad Schneider, Henderson County
Judge/Executive has been elected Chairman. Judge
Schneider has served as Henderson County
Judge/Executive since 2016. He has previously served on
the GRADD Board as Treasurer, Secretary, and Vice
Chairman.

The Honorable Al Mattingly, Jr., Daviess County
Judge/Executive has been elected Vice Chairman. Judge
Mattingly has served as Daviess County Judge/Executive
since 2011. He has previously served on the GRADD
Board as Secretary.

The Honorable Steve Henry, Webster County
Judge/Executive has been elected Secretary. Judge Henry
has served as Webster County Judge/Executive since 2016.
He has previously served on the GRADD Board as
Treasurer.




The Honorable Adam O’Nan, Union County Judge/Executive
has been elected Treasurer. Judge O’Nan has served as
Union County Judge/Executive since 2018.

The Green River Area Development District (GRADD) is a regional planning agency serving the communities of Daviess,
Hancock, Henderson, McLean, Ohio, Union, and Webster Counties. GRADD offers assistance in the fields of aging, health,
and social services; community and economic development; transportation planning; and workforce development. Our
mission is to afford local governments and citizens a regional forum to identify issues and opportunities, and to provide
leadership in planning and implementing programs to improve the quality of life in our district.
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